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The Report on the Year 2007 has just been released. The 16-page report highlights the firm's
continued expansion with the opening of offices in Philadelphia and Houston. The report also notes
the addition of veteran attorneys and the firm's return to San Francisco.

The report allows you to review synopses of six important cases handled by Fisher Phillips attorneys
in 2007. There are also several pages dedicated to firm accolades, media coverage, and bylined

articles.

For additional information about this report, please contact your Fisher Phillips attorney.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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